
Pupil Premium Statement – Total for 2017-18:  £7180 

 

 
Swimming Support £200 

Trips £480 

Forest Schools £500 

These activities are very 

important to the development of 

young people, teaching them 

skills we cannot teach in the 

classroom. 

 

SENDCo support 

£1000 

Teaching Assistant Support 

Learning Mentor/THRIVE role 

£4500 

 

We are going to purchase IT software to 

support our learners. 

£500 

 

Our pupil premium grant for the year 2017 -2018 is £7180.  At this stage our spending has so 

far been allocated to Teaching Assistant support, SENCO support and the setting up of a 

Nurture Group.  

The majority of the Pupil Premium budget is allocated to TLA support for intervention groups, including our THRIVE 

nurture group. We will also be purchasing some IT software to support writing for those children who have difficulties. 

Some financial support is given for swimming lessons, visits and Forest schools work as these are a key part of the 

curriculum and something that we cannot provide in the classroom. 

SENDCo support is provided to monitor progress and support the delivery of the intervention strategies. 

There are no pupils in KS1 who receive Pupil Premium funding and due to the small numbers of pupils in KS2 the 

impact of the funding in KS2 cannot be reported due to data protection. 


